Info Session on International Exchange
Program with TMUE is November 9

11.09.2011

An informal forum to allow SWOSU students to be a part of the international exchange
program with Taipei Municipal University of Education will be held Wednesday,
November 9, on the Weatherford campus.

The program at 5 p.m. will be held in the Berrong Music Hall Room 118.

The dean of students and a psychology professor from TMUE are visiting SWOSU.
They will have a question and answer session with students about the possibility of
attending TMUE for one year. SWOSU has one student, Blake Boily, currently attending
TMUE.

Three SWOSU faculty—Dr. James South, Dr. David Bessinger and Dr. Sophia Lee—
visited the campus in Taipei last December to teach, perform and conduct t various
events.

South said he found Taipei to be an amazingly modern city of 12 million people with
excellent public transit and very easy for English speakers to get around the city.



